
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 259 (17-18) 

8th May, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Mathematics Consolidation Program (S5) 17-18 

 

In order to have better foundations for preparing the final examination, consolidation lessons 

will be organised for a number of selected S5 students.  Students are advised to attend 4 extra 

Mathematics lessons starting on 11th May, 2018 (Friday). We strongly recommend that they attend all 

the lessons. 

 

Dates:   4 after-school sessions (all Fridays): 

11th May, 18th May, 25th May & 1st June 

Time:     2:45 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Venues:   Room B203 

Teacher-in-charge:  Mr. Cheung Chiu Kee Kelvin and Mr. So Ho Yin 

Tutors:   Wong Hoi Wai (PolyU) 

Fee:    Free of charge 

 

Please return the following reply slip to Mr. Cheung Chiu Kee Kelvin by 11th May, 2018. 

 

 (Mr. Cheung Chiu Kee Kelvin) 

 for the Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re:  Mathematics Consolidation Program (S5) 17-18 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I * allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to 

attend the Mathematics consolidation lessons as detailed in your letter dated 8th May, 2018. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ____________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ____________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ____________________ 

Date : ____________________ 

* Please delete as appropriate. 
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